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Having been a resident of Astwood for over 20 years and seen it almost double in 
size over that period, I fully support the findings of the Astwood and Hardmead 
Neighbourhood Plan. The character and feeling of the parish could so easily be lost 
by unsympathetic and over development. We need to protect our rural villages 
and country side and I feel that the Astwood and Hardmead Neighbourhood Plan 
does this and supports the views of the majority of the parish's residents. 
 
I feel very positive about the plan and look forward to it being put forward to a 
local referendum. 

 


